
Hi, 

Having reviewed DA2019/1051, it is difficult to ascertain how significantly it differs from their 
original submission DA2018/1932.

We, Sarah and Daniel Marshall of 19 Griffin Rd, North Curl Curl NSW 2099, see no alternative 
than to object to this current submission on the same grounds as done previously, except this 
time we would like to impart that it wasn't just the issue of the balcony that prompted our 
objection; its the aspect of the bedrooms at the rear of the property. 

If the current owners are to continue to push a DA using similar design concepts to this and the 
previous DA, we will have no choice but to continue to object to them on the basis that their 
rearward-facing bedrooms (towards Griffin Rd) will have line of sight to our main bedroom. 

Regards, Daniel & Sarah Marshall
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